
Flexible retirement and redundancy/early retirement – Position noted etc. 
 
8 There was submitted and noted a joint report by the Head of Human 
Resources and the Executive Director of Financial Services, regarding the Local 
Government Pension Scheme (Scotland) Regulations 2015, flexible retirement 
provisions and the Local Government (Discretionary Payments & Injury Benefits) 
Scotland Regulations 1998 (as amended), redundancy and early retirement 
provisions  
 
(1) advising of the number of employees who had been granted permission, 
 under delegated authority, to take flexible retirement under the Council’s 
 flexible retirement provisions or leave the service of the Council under the 
 Council’s redundancy/early retirement provisions in the period from 1st 
 October 2024 to 30th June 2025, together with the associated costs and 
 savings, as detailed in the report; and 
 
(2) that following a decision made at the City Administration Committee on 8th 
 May 2025 this report would now be submitted to this committee on a 
 quarterly basis unless doing so may breach General Data Protection 
 Regulations, which in those circumstances the report would be provided as 
 soon as possible to adhere to the regulations.  
 
 


